
Notice 

 

This is to inform you that creating an APAAR ID is mandatory for all students.  

Please bring a photocopy of Adhar and Adhar registered mobile for OTP. You are required to register 

for the APAAR ID by one of the following methods: 

 

1. Self-Registration: You can create your APAAR ID on your own before August 28th. 

2. Computer Lab Registration: Alternatively, you can visit the computer lab between 10:00 am to 

11:00am (BA1), 11:00 am to 12 noon (B Com 1) and 2 pm to 3 pm (MA 1) starting from August 23rd, 

2025, to get yourself registered. 

 

Important Requirements 

 

- Ensure your Aadhaar is updated for KYC purposes. 

- Regardless of the registration method, all students must write their APAAR ID and sign on the sheet 

kept at Ms. Bhuvaneshwari's desk. 

 

Thank you 


